
 
 

January 2022 
 
There are changes in the air for our Beverly Hills customers in British Columbia! 
 
After many wonderful years with us at BHJ, Garry Graham has made the decision to retire 
from sales. Our BHJ team is sad to see him go but we wish Garry all the best on the exciting 
chapter of retirement. 
 
Garry has passed on the torch to a familiar face. We are excited to welcome Cam Craddock, 
our new sales rep for BC, into our BHJ family. We look forward to having this well-known sales 
representative step into these shoes. 
 
Cam is looking forward to this exciting start and will be in touch with you soon to introduce 
himself as the newest BHJ sales rep.  
 
Should you have any questions in the meantime, you can reach him directly at (604) 838-7767 
or cam@beverlyhillsjewellers.ca. 
 
Welcome to our family Cam! 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Giovanni Vaccaro 

President 


